"Everyone set your GPS to the same reference system, USNG-NAD83."

(http://www.HazardMaps.gov/guide/usng)

“There were several recommendations suggested by Montgomery County personnel to the Department of Homeland Security:

The Department of Homeland Security architecture should be interoperability driven versus technology driven. The Federal environment often is focused primarily on control and governance, not always about defining how the job really needs to get done.” (The Government Electronics and Information Technology Association (GEIA) task force on homeland security, July, 2003.)

A common frame of spatial reference between military and civilian response elements, termed as “critical” by the Department of Defense in their “capstone” doctrine for domestic support operations written one year following Hurricane Andrew… 10 years later the United States National Grid (USNG-NAD83/MGRS-NAD83) answers that critical need of location interoperability and is a primary means for “how the job really needs to get done” on catastrophic disaster events and otherwise, with or without street signs, often involving 20,000+ military and many others from a variety agencies (Hurricane Andrew),… the logical preparation/planning/training point being the catastrophic event… will the fed, states and localities work to implement USNG-NAD83 geoaddressing in the interest of “location interoperability?”
Some already have:

-----Original Message----- 

From: Dave Doyle [mailto:Dave.Doyle@noaa.gov] 

Sent: Monday, April 07, 2003 5:10 PM 

To: Terry Mr Neri G [TerryNG@hqmc.usmc.mil]

Cc: 'McNeff Jules Mr OSD-ATL'; Tom Terry (terryme@erols.com); Muneendra 

Kumar (E-mail); Richard Hogan (E-mail); Fred Doyle (E-mail); nancy.doyle@noaa.gov 

Subject: USNG ACSM Presentation 

Tom et. al.: 

I attended the ACSM conference in Phoenix last week where I presented a session on USNG.  While the reception was initial luke-warm (mostly surveyors who were trying to make the State Plane Coordinate connection), the discussion turned very lively and positive when I opened the floor for discussion.  In the audience was Michael Turner, Chief Cartographer for the Nevada DOT (mturner@dot.state.nv.us, 775-888-7449) who described how they have adopted USNG as their mapping standard and how they have had very positive responses from communities they work with and how they have separated the roles of USNG vs. SPC within the survey side of the DOT.  Everyone left with a much more positive view of how USNG can be implemented and co-exist with other coordinate applications.  Of course the major questions seemed to center around USGS's application of the grid. 

I talked to Turner and he has agreed to try and participate in future presentations that we can develop for either ACSM and/or the state surveying and mapping associations. Having his practical perspective really made all the difference. 

Dave Doyle
